
 

New By-laws Impacting Construction and 
Development in the Shuswap Lake Area 

The Columbia Shuswap Regional District (CSRD) has released a letter (attached) regarding the 
implementation of Bylaws 725 and 830 which address the development around Shuswap Lake. 
In particular, Electoral Area “C” (South Shuswap) and Electoral Area “F” (North Shuswap) are 
now subject to the Development Permit Guidelines set out in their respective bylaws. 

The CSRD have asked WCOWMA-BC to communicate this information to our membership and 
larger stakeholder group. 

The letter outlines the criteria for installation or replacement of a sewerage system within 
100m of a lake. ROWPs and Professionals working in this region are asked to familiarize 
themselves with these requirements. 

Should you have any questions in regard to the attached letter, please contact CSRD 
Development Services Staff at (250) 832-8194. 

For details, refer to document attached. 
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